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TKU Teacher’s Take Career Counseling Workshop  
 

【Ting-yu Su, Tamsui Campus Report】In order to strengthen staff

members’ ability in terms of career counseling, the Career Guidance

Section is holding the first annual Career Training Workshop- CPAS. Vice

President of Career Magazine, Yin-hua Chi, and 4 speakers will give a 32

hour seminar based on career knowledge and information to 12 departments

of TKU. Director of the Career Guidance Section, Fang-ling Wu, expressed,

“After the training, teachers will receive certification and it’s my

hope that students will be able to better prepare for their career through

the  teacher’s counseling.  Assistant  professor  of  the  Department  of

Chinese, Wei-shu Lin, expressed, “After the seminar I really see the

importance of career counseling and we will be able to more effectively

assist students and create more internships.”
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